
POA Letter 

 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
1435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: FCC Application for (FCC ID: 2AI4Q-ULITE2000) 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Mr. Zhang Shangwen from CCIC-SET on our 
behalf, to apply to the Federal Communications Commission on our equipment.  Any and 
all acts carried out by CCIC-SET on our behalf shall have the same effect as acts of our 
own.  
 
This is to advise that we are in full compliance with the Anti- Drug Abuse Act.  We, the 
applicant, are not subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the 
Anti-Drug Act of 1988, 21 USC853a, and no party to the application is subject to a denial 
of federal benefits pursuant to that section. 
 
 
Regards,  
 

 
Signature: 
Name/Title: Huang Ying /Certification Manager 
Company name: Xiamen New Sound Technology Co,. Ltd 
Tel: +86-0592-3921189 
E-Mail:  a.qc@newsound.cn 
Address: No.13 of Xiangyue Road, Torch Hi-Tech Industrial Development Zone, Xiang 
An District, Xiamen, China  
Date: 2016-7-26 
 

 


